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From the Desk of
Representative Brad Witt

SB 1550 A, Authorizes State Fish and Wildlife

Commission to adopt record keeping requirements for
person engaged in taking, landing, buying, or selling of
food fish for commercial purposes.

The goal of this legislation is to track commercial food

fish and allows for the ability to identify where certain

batches of fish came from, much in the same way that
can be done with commercial beef products.

The Oregon Legislative Sportsmen’s Caucus has taken a
SUPPORT stance on this bill and ask you to vote AYE.



